
 

 

To: Members of the Executive Board August 26, 2011
 
From: The Acting Secretary 
 
Subject: Selection of 2011–12 Chairman of the Boards of Governors 
 
 
For your information, consistent with the traditional rotation of the office of Chairman of 
the Boards of Governors of the Fund and the World Bank Group among the major 
geographical regions, the Middle Eastern members have proposed that Lebanon hold the 
Chairmanship for 2011–2012. 
 
The formal selection of the Chairman and the officers of the Boards of Governors for  
2011–12 will take place at the Plenary Session of the 2011 Annual Meetings, following 
consideration of the matter by the Joint Procedures Committee. The Chairmanship is 
effective immediately after the 2011 Annual Meetings. 
 
A corresponding communication is being sent to the members of the World Bank’s 
Executive Board. 
 
This document will shortly be posted on the extranet, a secure website for the Executive 
Directors and member country authorities. 
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